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Ancient Order of Hibernians 
Division 14 
PO Box 11 
Watertown, MA  02471 

JUNE 2021 NEWSLETTER 

AOH President’s Message 

As life slowly seems to be getting back to some sense of 
normalcy why do we keep seeing and hearing about people 
treating others poorly. When did the apothegm of “treat others 
the way you would expect to be treated” or “love your neighbor 
as yourself” go astray? I fear that the ramifications of this 
pandemic will be far reaching for some time to come. Now is 
the time, more than ever, to stay grounded in our Faith and 
belief in what is right and one another. 

It was good to see some familiar faces this past 
weekend as the Commonwealth lifted the COVID-19 
restrictions and we were able to open the lounge. At this point I 
would assume those that wanted to get vaccinated have 
already done so. We still need to be careful about doing all the 
right things (washing hands properly and sanitizing) to keep not 
just ourselves but others safe from all viruses. 

We will be conducting the AOH State Convention this 
coming Saturday, June 5th, at Division 14. Because of the 
previous COVID-19 restrictions we were forced to make the 
decision to fragment the Convention between the Ladies and 
the Men. The LAOH State Convention will take place on the 
same day at the home of Division 36 in Worcester. I look 
forward to the support of my fellow Brothers as I run for a 2nd 
Term as the State Vice-President. 

We will be on Summer break, as usual, no meetings or 
newsletters during July and August. As we ease into the 
Summer months please be safe and pay close attention to any 
emails that may be coming your way regarding any important 
messages that the Lady President or I may need to send your 
way. 

Yours in Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity, 

  Joe McCusker 
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LAOH President’s Message 

Dear Sisters, 

Thank you to all who were able to attend last month’s 
meeting in person or join via Zoom. It was a nice feeling to move 
a little closer to normal life.  

The recipient of the LAOH Division 14 2021 Scholarship is 
David McCallum.  David is the grandson of Sue McCallum. David 
will be graduating from Saint Joseph Prep as the salutatorian of 
his class and will be attending Northeastern University in the fall.  
As part of his community service requirements, David helped out 
at a community center kindergarten in Philadelphia, a soup 
kitchen, and spent a weekend in Camden, NJ, doing service and 
learning about the effects that poverty can have on individuals, 
families, and communities.  During his sophomore and junior 
years at Saint Joseph Prep he was part of the robotics team.  His 
current goal is to major in environmental engineering and 
landscaping architecture.  Congrats David and good luck in the 
future! 

Our next meeting will be on Monday, June 14, 2021, at 
7:00 PM. This will be our last meeting before we break for the 
summer. We will meet in person as well as provide a Zoom link 
for those not able to attend in person. An email will be sent out 
prior to the meeting with the Zoom link. 

As always, please keep our brother and sister Hibernians 
in your prayers who are dealing with illness or hardship. We 
especially pray for the souls of Ann Stevens and Pat Falter who 
recently left us and pray for their families. If you know of a 
member who is not well, please make sure to reach out to Eileen 
Waldron so she can send a card and check in with that person.  

Do not forget to keep your dues up to date. Any unpaid 
dues are now considered past due. Please make checks payable 
to LAOH Division 14 and mail to Maureen Foley at 130 Spruce 
Street, Watertown, MA 02472. The dues are $30 up to and 
including age 64 and $25 for ages 65 and over.  

 
In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 

DeeDee 
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UPDATES and NOTICES 

AOH Membership Notice 

Time to start thinking about dues for 2021. Regular Division Members pay 
$55.00, Senior Division Members (age 65 plus and a member in good 
standing for at least 10 consecutive years) pay $30.00. All Associate 
Members regardless of age pay $55.00. You can mail your checks to 
A.O.H. Div. 14 c/o Rick Stacy, P.O. Box 11, Watertown, MA 02471. Any 
Member that has not paid his dues for 2020 has had his cardkey shutoff. 
Please see the insert below relative to incentives to pay early and/or on 
time. Please note that there will also be penalties for late payment. 

New Class 

Planning for sometime in the month of June. 

LAOH Membership Notice 

2021 dues are payable NOW. When sending your dues please include 
your name, address, phone number and e-mail. This will provide us 
with an up-to-date listing. There are only two prices for dues, Members 
age 64 and below - $30, 65 and over  - $25. You can make your checks 
payable to LAOH Division 14 and mail to Maureen Foley, 130 Spruce 
St. Watertown MA 02472. 

Sick Members and/or shut-in 

Contact Joe McCusker at 508.386.6438. For the LAOH please contact 
Eileen Waldron at 781.642.9250. 
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Please Remember Recently Deceased Member 

Falter, Theresa A. “Pat” (Hobin) of 
Watertown, May 31, 2021.  Beloved wife of the late Thomas 
Andrew Falter. Loving mother of Thomas A. Falter, II & his wife 
Brenda of Greenville, NH, Edward W. Falter & his wife Nancy of 
Pepperell, Leo C. Falter & his wife Debra of Watertown, 
Deborah M. Walsh & her husband Arthur of Greenville, NH, & 
Susan E. Vincuilla & the late Donald of Framingham. Dear 
sister of the late Edward, John, Thomas, Robert Hobin, & 
Margaret Allen. Caring grandmother of 12. Doting great-
grandmother of 4.  Also survived by many nieces & nephews. 

Known Members currently in constant care/recovery 

Margaret Winston is presently getting constant care at 
Benchmark Senior Living at Waltham Crossings which is 
located at 126 Smith St. Waltham, MA 02451. 
  Mary Flanagan is currently being cared for at Meadow 
Green Rehab and Nursing Center which is located at 45 
Woburn St. Waltham, MA 02452. 
 June Callahan is currently being cared for at Meadow 
Green Rehab and Nursing Center which is located at 45 
Woburn St. Waltham, MA 02452. 

Arthur “The Iron Man” Griffin is presently residing at the 
Brigham House which is located at 341 Mt Auburn St 
Watertown, MA 02472. 

Ed Tolan is currently residing at The Residence at 
Watertown Square 20 Summer St. Apt 321 Watertown, MA 
02472. 

Teresa McAdam is currently being cared for at Meadow 
Green Rehab and Nursing Center which is located at 45 
Woburn St. Waltham, MA 02452. 

Please keep these folks in your daily prayers. 



Name Graduating from Relation

Will be 

attending

AOH Middlesex County Scholarship Recipients in memory of Al Murphy

Caroline Fredey Winchester HS

Granddaughter of

Richard J. Kelly

The College of 

the Holy Cross

Sean Lydon Wilmington HS

Grandson of

Joseph P. McCusker, Sr. UMass Lowell

AOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipients

Caroline Fredey Winchester HS

Granddaughter of

Richard J. Kelly

The College of 

the Holy Cross

Sean Lydon Wilmington HS

Grandson of

Joseph P. McCusker, Sr. UMass Lowell

AOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipients in memory of Phillip A. Doherty

Eileen Coleman St. Joseph Prep HS

Granddaughter of

John Daly

Simmons 

University

LAOH Division 14 Scholarship Recipient

David McCallum St. Joseph Prep HS

Grandson of

Sue McCallum

Northeastern 

University

LAOH Division Scholarships, AOH Division Scholarships 2021

And

Middlesex County Scholarships 2021

6 
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ANCIENT ORDER of HIBERNIANS DIVISION 14 

MINI GOLF DAY 
In support of 

CHARITIES and SCHOLARSHIP 
19 June 2021 

Saturday afternoon from 1:00PM – 5:00PM 

Kids (20 and under) - $5 

Adults (21 and older) - $15 

Location – Inside the Hibernian Hall 151 Watertown St 

Please note depending on the weather situation we may decide 
to setup the golf course outside in the parking lot. We will take 

the necessary precautions to make certain we provide for a safe 
environment for all. 

Managed by The Carnival Party, LLC an 18 hole professional 
Mini Golf Course will be ready for play. Let’s have some fun. 

Anyone interested in sponsoring a hole please contact me at the 
number below. 

Sponsorship Information: 

Gold - $100 (includes signage and golf for 4) 

Silver - $50 (includes signage and golf for 1) 

 
For more information 

Contact:  Joe McCusker - 617.924.7507  
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AOH Division 14 Club Inc. 
Presents 

A Night of Fun and Comedy 
Saturday September 10, 2021 

Hibernian Hall 151 Watertown St. Watertown, MA 

Doors open at 6:30PM and the Show starts promptly at 7:30PM 

Ticket donation $20/person, table of 8 for $120 

Please Contact Joe McCusker 508.386.6438 

The night will feature 

Hypnotist Derrick Watkins 

 
Derick is a stage hypnosis entertainer, author and keynote speaker with more than 15 years of  

experience. Derrick brings to the stage high quality professionalism, charm and energy 
that is unmatched. Derrick’s show will fill your event with laughter and amazement! 

Comedian Jeff Koen 

 

Jeff Koen is a comedian and actor who stars in the cult classic independent film Heavy Times. 
Koen performs standup in and around the Boston area, and has toured New England theaters 
opening for many national headliners. Koen also recently won $10,000 on America's Funniest 

Home Video’s. 

Comedian Paul Nardizzi 

 

Paul Nardizzi has made numerous appearances on Late Night with Conan O'Brien, Comedy Central, NESN 
Comedy All Stars.  Paul also won the Boston Comedy Festival Competition and is one of the most requested 

acts on XM Satellite Radio. As a top stand-up comedian in Boston and the New England Area, he is known for 
his rapid-fire comedy, ability to engage the crowd, and tailor material to audiences. Paul can be seen 

performing in clubs nationwide in addition to providing corporate entertainment and working at charity 
events and parties. 



 

ANNUAL AOH DIV-14 MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT IN 
MEMORY OF PAUL KELLY 

 

 
 

Friday October 1, 2021 

TO BENEFIT THE AOH DIVISION 14 SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

Where: Wayland Country Club 
  121 Old Sudbury Road 
  Wayland, MA 01778 

 
Golf fee: $130/person if paid on time (September 17, 2021) 

  $150/person if paid after the due date 
 
       Time:  1:00 P.M. Shotgun start 
       Golf:  Format is Scramble 
 
Contact: Contact: Joe McCusker 617.924.7507 
 

POST TOURNAMENT PARTY 
At the Club after golf is complete 

Donation of $25 per person is suggested for non-golfers 
      

Ancient Order of Hibernians 
151 Watertown Street 

Watertown, MA 02472 

 
Checks made payable to the AOH DIV-14 SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 
Joseph P. McCusker Sr. 

Trophy 

9 
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Day of the 

week Date Time Calendar of Events

Saturday 5-Jun-21 10:00 AM AOH State Convention (at Division-14)

Thursday 10-Jun-21 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Monday 14-Jun-21 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 16-Jun-21 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Saturday 19-Jun-21 1:00 PM Mini-Golf

Thursday 9-Sep-21 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Friday 10-Sep-21 6:30 PM Club Inc. Comedy Night

Monday 13-Sep-21 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 15-Sep-21 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Friday 1-Oct-21 1:00 PM AOH Scholarship Golf Outing

Tuesday 12-Oct-21 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Thursday 14-Oct-21 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 20-Oct-21 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Saturday 30-Oct-21 8:00 AM LAOH Craft Fair

Thursday 11-Nov-21 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 17-Nov-21 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Friday 19-Nov-21 Turkey Shoot

Saturday 27-Nov-21 Entertainment in the Lounge

Thursday 9-Dec-21 7:30 PM AOH Division-14 Meeting

Monday 13-Dec-21 7:00 PM LAOH Division-14 Meeting

Wednesday 15-Dec-21 7:30 PM AOH Club Inc. Meeting

Please remember when renting the hall or 

Lounge as a member you must be a 

member in good standing (dues must be 

paid in full), pay with your own check and 

you must be at the function. The Members 

Lounge may be used for up to forty (40) 

people. For more than forty (40) the Big 

Hall is available. We love to see members 

renting the hall for all their family functions.  

For more information please contact the 

Rental Agent, Paul Connolly, at 617-710-

8680.  Also check out our web pages for 

photos of the Hall: www.aohdiv14.com

Please note that if a member is intending to 

rent the hall or lounge for a friend at the 

member's rate the member must be in full 

attendance throughout the function.
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Please support these establishments 
who have supported the Hibernians! 

Paddy’s Pub 
95 Elm St. 

West Newton, MA 
617-965-6444 

Donohue’s 
87 Bigelow Ave. 
Watertown, MA 
617-924-4900 

Copper House 
380 Winter St. 
Waltham, MA 
781-890-8989 

O’Hara’s Pub 
1185 Walnut St. 

Newton, MA 
617-965-6785 

Devlin’s Restaurant 
332 Washington St. 

Brighton, MA 
617-779-8822 

The Warren Tavern 
2 Pleasant St. 

Charlestown, MA 
617-241-8142 

Fit Z’s Bar & Grille 
451 Main St. 

Watertown, MA 
617-923-3969 

Deveney & Sons 
Monuments 

Waltham, MA 
781-891-9876 


